
 

 
 
January 21, 2005 
 
 
To:  Mr. Andrew Leimer 

Federal Communications Commission 
 
 
Re: FCC ID:   AMWUP744R 

Applicant: Uniden America Corporation 
CRN:  28313 

 
 
 
Dear Mr. Leimer: 
 
A typographical error was found in the SAR report.  Now both the SAR and EMC reports show the 
same power.  A revised SAR Report is being uploaded along with this cover letter.. 
 
The RF Exposure instructions are shown on page 43/53 in the Owner’s Manual (Part 2).  This is 
basically the same language that we use for most all of our cordless telephones with similar RF 
Exposure concerns.  A file entitled “RF Exposure information in OM.pdf” is being uploaded for 
your review. 
 
Concerning item 3 of your email, this was entirely my mistake which I recently uploaded the 
correct files.  Please accept my apologies for this error. 
 
I trust that this information, plus the files being uploaded,  provide a satisfactory response to your 
request as stated in your email of January 12, 2005. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and please contact the undersigned if you have any questions or 
need any further information. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 James R. Haynes 
 Vice President, Engineering and Regulatory Affairs 



 


